

November 15, 2023

Dear Friend of the Outer Cape Chorale,

Our December 2023 concerts are right around the corner! We're pleased to announce that Allison Beavan has returned as Artistic Director of the Chorale. Over 120 singers have enrolled for the Fall 2023 season, and our collective sound is nothing short of *GLORIOUS!*

2023 has already been a wonderful year for the Chorale. Our May concert "For the Beauty of the Earth" was enthusiastically received by our audiences. The Chamber Singers performed the highly regarded "Songs of Hope and Freedom" concert series in June. In December, we'll be presenting an exciting program titled "Glorious!". And, in a first for us, we'll be performing the world premiere of "Reindeer Cantata" by Robert Grady. It's going to be joyous! Please join us!

The Outer Cape Chorale presents

Glorious!

Brass Ensemble * 120 Singers!

Gloria by John Rutter

Commissioned World Premiere of Reindeer Cantata by Rob Grady

Friday, December 8, 2023 at 7PM Saturday, December 9, 2022 at 5PM Provincetown Town Hall

Sunday, December 10, 2022 at 3PM Nauset Regional Middle School, Orleans

All concerts are free * contributions welcome

We hope that we can count on your support during our annual fundraising campaign this year. Your contributions make it possible for us to continue our 20+ year mission to perform exhilarating choral music for Outer Cape audiences and to provide a meaningful learning experience for our many singers. We believe that music is for everyone – we don't charge admission to our concerts – which means your support is even more important!



There are two ways to make your contribution:

- with a check using the enclosed envelope, or
- with a credit card/PayPal by visiting www.OuterCapeChorale.org and clicking "Donate".

All contributions – large and small – are gratefully welcomed!

And please mark your calendars! We'd love to see you in person as The Outer Cape Chorale presents "Glorious!" on December 8th, 9th, and 10th.

With gratitude,

Jeff Tagen, President Allison Beavan, Artistic Director

As a not-for-profit tax-exempt organization, your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

The Outer Cape Chorale

PO Box 474

South Wellfleet, MA 02663 www.OuterCapeChorale.org

Facebook: Outer Cape Chorale

Email: info@OuterCapeChorale.org

Allison Beavan, Artistic Director

Board of Trustees:

Russell Braun

Jeff Tagen, President Sue Peters, *Treasurer* Martha Magane, Clerk Barbara Honda

Marca Daley Janice Gray Nancy Sweeney